
Marijuana Education & Policy 
 

General about marijuana 
 
Great article from neuroscientist about how full legalization would affect communities: 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/posteverything/wp/2018/05/25/feature/legalizing-
marijuana-is-fine-but-dont-ignore-the-science-on-its-dangers/?utm_term=.85339b83fc70 
 
Conditions in MN that patients can qualify for medical marijuana 
http://health.state.mn.us/topics/cannabis/patients/conditions.html 
 
MN is a decriminalized state, what does that mean? 
 

Marijuana is not solution to the opioid crisis 
 
Effect of cannabis use in people with chronic non-cancer pain prescribed opioids: findings from 
a 4-year prospective cohort study 
https://thelancet.com/journals/lanpub/article/PIIS2468-2667(18)30110-5/fulltext 
 
Group in MN moves to add opioid addiction to medical marijuana program 
https://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2018/07/30/medical-marijuana-petition-opioid-addiction/ 
 

Marijuana is not a solution to black market 
 
Large quantity drug busts in Colorado 
http://www.cbc.ca/news/world/colorado-marijuana-black-market-1.4647198 
 

Where candidates stand on marijuana 
 
Tina Smith (no stance yet, Aug 2018) 
https://civilized.life/articles/tina-smith-stance-on-marijuana/ 
 
Jeff Johnson (Republican Governor candidate, not approve) 
http://southernminn.com/faribault_daily_news/news/article_479dbf3e-1b33-503c-b432-
434c0989d84f.html 
 
Erin Murphy (DFC Governor candidate, yes, legalize) 
https://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2018/07/24/erin-murphy-2018-election-guide/ 
 
Rep. Anna Wills (State House, Apple Valley, against, supposedly done a lot work around) 
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Key events 
 
FDA Approved medical marijuana product - Epidolex 
https://mprnews.org/story/2018/06/25/us-oks-marijuana-based-drug-for-seizures 
 
What is Epidiolex vs. CBD Products 
http://themarijuanareport.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/TMR-Issue-Paper-1.-Cannabidiol-
CBD.pdf 
 
MN Board of Pharmacy bans synthetic CBD’s 
https://kstp.com/medical/minnesota-board-of-pharmacy-to-ban-2-types-synthetic-drugs-
synthetic-cannabinoids-fentanyl-analogs/5013038/ 
 
1 in 5 initial quality tests in CA not passing 
https://ocregister.com/2018/07/26/first-tests-are-in-and-one-in-five-marijuana-samples-in-ca-
isnt-making-grade/ 
 
Almost 85% of CA cities and counties ban marijuana 
https://weedmaps.com/openca?utm_medium=display&utm_source=marijuanamoment&utm_ca
mpaign=20180418_display_openca_nl 
 
Company in CA invented marijuana breathalyzer 
https://www.mprnews.org/story/2018/08/04/npr-california-company-says-its-created-an-instant-
marijuana-breath-test-device 
 

Bills introduced: 
 
Latest legislative action per NORML website 
http://norml.org/act 
 
Federal decriminalization bill 
https://cnn.com/2018/06/28/politics/schumer-bill-decriminalize-marijuana/index.html 
 
In Minnesota 
http://fox9.com/news/recreational-marijuana-law-proposed-in-minnesota 
 

Surrounding area movements: 
 
Rochester, MN man looking at CBD restaurant 
http://kimt.com/content/news/Cannabis-Chef-looking-to-open-restaurant-in-Rochester-
488092361.html 
Legal in Canada in Oct 2018 
https://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2018/06/21/in-canada-legal-pot-will-roll-out-differently-than-us/ 
 
US Companies going public in Canada to raise funds and grow 
https://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2018/07/25/us-companies-marijuana-canada-pot/ 
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Scientists create first beer made of cannabis [VIDEO]: 
https://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2018/07/23/first-cannabis-beer-canada/ 
 
Milwaukee County approved advisory ballot in Nov 
https://jsonline.com/story/news/local/milwaukee/2018/05/24/county-voters-asked-weigh-
marijuana-legalization/624394002/ 
 
Miller Brewery looking at marijuana beer 
http://www.wqow.com/story/38512201/2018/06/Tuesday/miller-considers-making-marijuana-
beer 
 
Other Wisconsin counties looking at or approved advisory referendum on Nov ballot: 
https://greenbaypressgazette.com/story/news/2018/07/19/marijuana-referendum-brown-county-
divides-public-county-board-medical-recreational-weed-cannabis-420/797617002/ 
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